Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

ADVl CE Government

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 14 June 2023
Area: Brisbane pilotage area
Locality: Brisbane River — Centenary Bridge

Activity: Geotechnical investigation works

Mariners are advised that:

Geotechnical investigation works will commence in the vicinity of the Centenary Bridge on Tuesday,
13 June 2023 between 0700 hours and 1700 hours for approximately 3 weeks. These operations will
be conducted from a self-propelled spudded barge 12 meters in length.

The barge will be anchored in the approximate position latitude 27°31.661'S and longitude
152°56.801'E. The barge operator will be maintaining a listening watch on VHF Channel 13 and display
an all-round white light in conjunction with quick flashing yellow lights on the corners between sunset
and sunrise and during conditions of restricted visibility

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution when transiting the area.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrisbhane@msq.qgld.gov.au
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